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3-2-11 
 

New Report Available 

Long Term Care Span Report 
 

 

The report represents long term care spans based on the Medicaid eligibility file.  

Providers may use this report to determine when they should bill for a consumer 

with a long term care span in place. 

 

 

This report is available through ProviderConnect reporting.  The report is called:  

“74142.4.01 – LTC Spans”. 

 

Additional training on Reports available through ProviderConnect will be coming 

soon.  Please see the training schedule on the ValueOptions Maryland website. 

 
 


